
Tammy L O'Connor, Florissant, MO.
I am writing to comment on the Spire STL Pipeline Project and why it should 
be removed. It never should have been allowed. The pipeline is approximately 
25 feet from my back property line. My husband and I did not want it on our 
property and we do not like it so close. It is a danger and it is a nuisance 
in multiple ways. 

Since it was installed, a property owner to the southeast of our property, 
has a muddy lake every time it rains. Even slight rain will result in mud. 
They removed vegetation that was preventing erosion and the result is mud. 

The delivery (transfer) station is noisy and has resulted in huge trucks 
traveling on a two-lane road that is not built for their size. They travel it 
at all times of the day/night. It is noisy and hazardous since the trucks 
speed along a 35 mph road. 

The delivery (transfer) station itself is quite noisy. When it runs it is so 
loud. We did not know what it was when it first started operating. Our dogs 
go crazy from the noise and it is very disturbing if other people are over - 
you have to go inside and you can still hear it. 

When Spire needs to do something that requires a change to the electricity, 
we are not notified. Instead, our electric is shutoff for however long to 
suit Spire. We are a relatively rural area, and a lot of the homes have wells 
for water. We require electricity to operate those wells, but Spire doesn't 
care if they inconvenience us. It is all about them. 

Since Spire is able to use trucks to deliver and transfer natural gas, they 
should be able to do that from the site in St. Charles County, Missouri and 
this pipeline should be removed. It is a danger - too close to homes and a 
leak could result in a fireball. 

They need to plant a lot of trees and other vegetation that they removed to 
stop the erosion issues. 

Spire believes they can do whatever they want and then ask the people to pay 
for it. It is insane and unnecessary that this pipeline was put in. The 
people here were not really told the truth about the danger of it. They 
definitely were not told the environmental issues, such as erosion effects. 

Please make Spire remove the delivery (transfer) station and pipeline they 
installed. They should use the line in St. Charles County. 
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